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Mrs. Brenda Chubb

12/02/19

Dear Sir/Madam,
I have been resident in Thanet for 24 years, and would like to comment on the
development of Manston Airport.
I am not at all knowledgeable about all the technicalities of reinstating and developing an
airport, but I feel convinced that the plans that I have seen from RSP will be a tremendous
boost to Thanet, Kent and the nation as a whole.
I appreciate that there are some residents here that have reservations, but the airport has
been here for 100 years and served our country well. The amount of employment,
education and training that a thriving airport can bring to this area is so very badly needed.
I feel sure that once the airport is up and running it will create employment opportunities
that have not been seen here in Thanet for many years.
I apologise for not being able to attend any of the up coming meetings in March, but hope
you will take my comments into consideration.
Thanking you in anticipation 

Brenda Chubb
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